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31 July 2006 

Chief Executive 
Portsmouth Hospitals Trust 
St Mary’s Hospital 
Milton Road 
PORTSMOUTH 

Dear ,~ jr~ x~ 

I am writing to you in my capacity as Chair of Gosport Medical Committee. 

At the last meeting of Gosport Medical Committee held on 18.7.2006. the GPs on the 
Committee were asking about the future of the beds on Sultan Ward as these are remaining 
under the PCT whilst Dryad and Daedalus wards are being transferred to Portsmouth Hospitals 
Trust. Are the beds on Sultan ward going to be looked after by the GPs or are Consultant 
Geriatricians going to be involved? The reason they are asking this is because some of the 
beds there come under Elderly medicine. 

As these changes are due to take place soon, I would be grateful if you could write to me to 
inform me of the changes. I can then pass the information on to my colleagues at the next 
meeting in October. 

Yours faithfully 

/ 

Dr Evelyn Beale 
Hon Chairman 

copy to: Mr John Wilderspin 
Chief Executive, Fareham, Gosport & SE Hants PCT ~ji 


